RE: 19 ALBERT DR - Public Records Request

Diane Lockwood <townclerk@millvillema.org>

This is in response to the below Public Records Request received on Monday, November 13, 2023.
According to the Millville Treasurer Collector:

There are currently NO RE Tax amounts due. They are paid up to date.

According to the Building Department:

No fines or open permits for 19 Albert Dr. in the building Dept

Therefore, there are no records responsive to your request.

Statement of Appeal Rights

You may appeal this response to the Supervisor of Public Records pursuant to 950 CMR 32.08(1)(d). By law, the Supervisor is required to respond within ten business days of
receipt of your appeal. You may also seek judicial review of an unfavorable response by commencing a civil action in the superior court, under G.L. c. 66, §10A(c).

This public records request is now considered complete and closed.
Sincerely,

Diane Lockwood, CMC

Millville Town Clerk

Notary Public, Justice of the Peace
290 Main Street

Millville, MA 01529
(508)883-5849


https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

